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25th Auy

Sir,

I am in receipt of your

letter of the 13th Instant, enquiring

on behalf of Mr. P. J. Perrott

whether Square Island mear

Wikwemikong Bay would beve

sold provided a satishallory

affer therefor were made; and

I have to request that aas thee

I sland cannot be excutified

by the Department uender the

name goven by you, is sheleds

showing its recoctive porilion

to other land in the viconety

Marar

J.C. Plupps Esq.

Indian Supt

Manitowaning
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